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From: James Noggle V "

To: Patrick J Donahue
Date: 01/11/2007 1:40:12 PM
Subject: Re: Opportunity for Split Sampling MW-30, MW-31 & MW-32

Dear Pat,

Please include NRC and DEC in next week's sampling of MW-30, 31 and 32. Thanks.

Regards,

Jim

>>> "Donahue, Patrick J" <PDonahu@entergy.com> 01/10/2007 11:46 AM >>>
Tim and Jim,
We (IPEC) plan on having GZA sample the following wells next week:
01/16/07 MW-30 (sampling five elevations)
01/17/07 MW-32 (sampling five elevations)
01/18/07 MW-31 (sampling three elevations)

All three wells were previously split, MW-30 twice, and 31 and 32 once.
However MW-32 now has a waterloo unit installed.
Please let me know if you wish to split any of these samples with us.

Thanks,

Patrick Donahue
Sr. HP/Chemistry Specialist
Entergy Nuclear Northeast
Indian Point Energy Center
450 Broadway, Suite 3
Buchanan, NY 10511

pdonahu @ enterqv.com
(914) 736-8405 Voice
(914) 734-6247 Fax
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